
Mt. Blue Regional School District 

  129 Seamon Road, Suite 2 

Farmington, Maine 04938 

 

Telephone (207) 778-6571 Fax: (207) 778-4160 
 
 
January 1st, 2021 
 
Dear RSU 9 Community,  
 
We are hoping this letter finds you healthy and well, and that you all are having a restful 
break. We wanted to make you aware that a person associated with ​Mt. Blue High 
School ​has tested positive for COVID-19.  Given the timing of the holiday break, we 
have determined that there are no close contacts.  
 
As a result of this, no changes in our educational model or additional safety 
measures are needed.  
 
As we prepare to return to school on Monday, January 4th, we want you to be aware of 
the following: 

● All students and staff need to complete their health screener prior to coming to 
school.  

○ Student 
○ Staff 

● If your student is a close contact or tests positive for Covid-19, please contact 
your school on Monday and keep your child home.  

● If you did any traveling during the holiday season, please check that you are 
following Maine CDC guidelines, which can be found ​here​.  

● If we have to cancel school for any reason or go fully remote, please use your 
Food Storm Pack​. We will replace them when students return to school.  

 
Monday, January 4th is a Blue day.  
 
We are wishing you all a Happy New Year! Thank you for all of the work you continually 
do to keep our students, staff, and community safe.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
RSU 9 Central Office Administration and RSU 9 Nursing Team 

 

CHESTERVILLE    FARMINGTON    INDUSTRY    NEW SHARON    NEW VINEYARD    STARKS 

TEMPLE    VIENNA    WELD    WILTON 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1CQykuH_EONyIKtVtj4E5l2SNUDfPMLLoUE0ObXxBDks/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1DLL5p4OjNaXT4kiWP85j8KqDayXgYcVKSrqu3PMp-HU/edit
https://www.maine.gov/covid19/restartingmaine/keepmainehealthy/faqs

